


 

 

 

Paul Anderson, City Manager 

City of Ironwood 

213 S. Marquette Street 

Ironwood, MI 49938 

 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson, 

 

Kindly treat this letter as Xcel Energy’s strong support for the City of Ironwood’s to receive funding 

for a new fire truck for the Ironwood Public Safety and Fire Department. 

 

Fire safety and emergency response are the cornerstone of creating a safe and secure community for 

residents and visitors alike. Ironwood, like many communities in Gogebic County, faces challenges 

with aging buildings that could be more susceptible to the risk for fire dangers. Having modern fire 

response equipment is a necessity in these areas and would be a huge step to protect our community 

and citizens. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide a support letter for the City of Ironwood on their search 

for funding opportunities to purchase a new fire truck. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ken Disher 

Manager, Community Service  

Northern Wisconsin / Michigan’s Upper Peninsula  
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